
2022 General Membership Meeting 

Sun City Civic Hall, Sun City, CA 

12:00 p.m., February 18, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. 

Linda Decquir, president, reviewed the following. 

• Financial status of the unit. 

• Etiquette as described by ACBL.  All members should make every 

effort to abide by these guidelines while at the bridge table. 

• Non- payment of dues.  The Board is sending letters to those 

members that have received a second notice by ACBL regarding 

unpaid dues.  This is a courtesy letter only. 

• Board Members.  The current Board is completing a two-year term 

until 2024.  Erik Andersen resigned and was replaced with Paula 

DiVerde. The current Board thru 2023 is as follows:  

Linda Dequir, President 

Deborah Elliott, Vice President 

Carol Fuller, Secretary 

Beverly Hughes, Treasurer 

Paula DiVerde, Member at Large 

Sam Reddy, Member at Large 

John Ramey, Member at Large 

As there were no further questions by the membership, the meeting was 

adjourned at 12:20 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Carol Fuller, Secretary 



     


